

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check information session

We would like to invite you to a Year 4 information session about the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) on Tuesday 16th January 2024 at 3pm. The aim of this session is to ensure that you are informed about the end of lower key stage 2 MTC and how we can ensure your child is well prepared. If you are unable to attend, we will ensure that you receive a copy of the power point and any additional information.

Below are a series of questions which we will be answering during the meeting:

- What is the multiplication tables check?
- What if my child cannot access the check?
- Do I need to do anything to prepare my child for the check?
- How will the results be used?
- Will I receive feedback on my child's check?

At the end of the meeting, there will be an opportunity for you to ask any further questions that you have. We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely,

Rockstar

Mr Rockstar













